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*Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year*

This half term has been full of lots of exciting activities such as a whole school
trip to the cinema, As One Choir coming into an assembly to sing to us, Christmas
events and more. In January we look forward to sharing our nativity performance

with you when hopefully all the children are back in school.

Our wonderful FOSSA team have been working tirelessly to provide a quiz night
for adults raising over £1000, our Bonfire Night which raised £4000 and most
recently, a film night for our children. We are so grateful to all of you who
support our school by helping raise money and organise events - thank you.

In the New Year we will be launching our new phonics scheme, Little Wandle. This
has been funded by FOSSA and through some grants. More details will follow on
this in January.

A big thank you to the team at Strathmore for being the most amazing staff we
could ask for.

We hope you all have a wonderful break and a Happy New Year!
The Strathmore Team




What’s been going on in

Reception?

We have learnt 7 new digraphs in phonics and are
developing our confidence in using these during
our weekly writing tasks. We have further
developed our knowledge of numbers 4 and 5,
recognising that they can be made up of different
ways (2+2 or 3+1), (4+1 or 3+2).

Our topic this term has been ‘What is all around
me?’ Using a range of stories, including Moon,
Bloom, A Stroll Through The Seasons and Wow

Said The Owl, we have explored our natural
environment, the seasonal changes, and space.

Here are some art work pictures linked to these
stories, including constellations, our autumnal

walk, and flower collages.
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